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April 20, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Russell Lowery-Hart, PhD 
President 
Amarillo College 
PO Box 447 
Amarillo, TX  79178 
 
 
Dear Dr. Lowery-Hart: 
 
In 2015 the nuclear medicine technology program sponsored by Amarillo College received continued 
accreditation for five years from the Joint Review Committee on Educational Programs in Nuclear 
Medicine Technology (JRCNMT).  Extension of accreditation to the full seven-year term was contingent 
upon submission of a progress report satisfactorily addressing one deficiency in compliance with 
published accreditation standards. 
 
Based on the information provided in the program’s progress report, the JRCNMT voted on April 15, 
2016 to accept the report and extend accreditation two additional years.  The next evaluation of the 
program for continued accreditation will occur in 2022.  A mid-cycle report will be requested in fall 2018 
that is due February 1, 2019. 
 
Notification of this decision will be forwarded to the institution’s accrediting agency.  The information 
will also be made available to the public on the JRCNMT website. 
 
The JRCNMT extends best wishes for continued success in the operation and on-going improvement of 
this educational program. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jan M. Winn, MEd, RT(N), CNMT 
Executive Director 
 
 
cc:  Tamra Rocsko, MEd, RT(N), CNMT, Program Director 
 Mark Rowh, MA, RT(R), CNMT, Dean of Health Sciences 
 JRCNMT Executive Officers 
 


